
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
JOIN US IN OUR FIRST ANNUAL COOKIE 
SWAP EVENT 
 

PARTICIPANTS ARE ASKED TO BRING A DOZEN OF THEIR FAVORITE COOKIES TO 
SHARE WITH EVERYONE AS WE CHIT CHAT AND WATCH OUR ANNUAL FESTIVAL OF 
LIGHTS BOAT PARADE.  

THIS IS OUR FIRST EVENT SO BARE WITH US AS WE TEST THE WATERS ON THIS 
ACTIVITY.  

MAHALO FOR ALL THAT ARE PLANNING ON PARTICIPATING. PLEASE PLACE YOUR 
COOKIES ON A DISPOSABLE PLATTER/PLATE, IF YOU PLAN ON BRINGING YOUR 
OWN DISPLAY DISH PLEASE LABEL IT SO WE KNOW WHO TO RETURN IT TO AFTER 
THE EVENT. 

LOOKING FORWARD TO SEE YOU ALL THIS SATURDAY, DECEMBER 16 AT THE 
CLUBHOUSE. THE PARADE SHOULD START AT DUSK AND LAST A FEW HOURS. THE 
CLUBHOUSE WILL BE FULL OF SPECTATORS SO PLEASE PLAN ACCORDINGLY.  


